From: David Crawley

Sent: 13 September 2007 13:44
To: Matthew Crosse; Susan Clark

Subject: SDS progress data **Attachments:** RE: DPD minutes 30 Aug

Matthew/Susan

You will be aware of the attached email from Willie in which he expresses concern over progress. We (Matthew and I) had a telephone conversation on this yesterday after I followed up on the facts. The issue is that whatever report he was given was incorrect. I had understood that this had been corrected.

However, this correction seems only to be partial and based upon the fact that a comparison of cumulative data can only be done if you have all the data. Tom's team does not have all the data, and is monitoring against a different version of the programme to me. This will result in two reports at variance based on apparently the same data.

Tom's team requires to be instructed by you/Susan before they will change how they are processing the data.

Do you wish to change anything?

David